
04/02/2020 

MRS Kylie Ford 
- 6 Woolgoolga St ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
kylie@fordfamily.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

Hello, I am really concerned about the limited access to such a huge development. The road in 
and out of the property is very narrow, and there is a school with lots of children trying to 
access it safely. There are zero footpaths on Oxford Falls Road or Dreadnought Rd for the kids 
to access the school as it is. Extra traffic will put the kids in extra danger. Will the new 
development have access opened on/off Wakehurst Parkway so the school can by by-passed? 
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